

May 8, 2018

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Tim Paine, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Course Scheduling Policy Workgroup Report

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the Course Scheduling Policy Workgroup report at their May 4, 2018 meeting and recognizes the work and effort that the workgroup committed to draft the recommendations. The Committee was generally supportive of the recommendations in the report. The Committee recommends that the course scheduling issues discussed in the report be tracked to determine if the recommendations once implemented are benefiting the campus.